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Dear Candice
 
Thank you for your email.  I can advise that Chelmsford City Council has been consulted and made
representations on the application for the M25 junction 28 improvements and has no issues with the
developers compliance with the consultation/publication duties.
 
Kind regards
 
Laura Percy
Senior Planning Policy Officer
Planning Policy Team – Spatial Planning Services
Directorate for Sustainable Communities
Chelmsford City Council
 
Tel: 01245 606486                             
www.chelmsford.gov.uk
 
Due to current circumstances, I am currently working from home.  Chelmsford City Council is
committed to keeping essential services running but please note that response times may be affected.
 For further information about how Council services are affected, please visit
www.chelmsford.gov.uk/coronavirus
 

mailto:Laura.Percy@chelmsford.gov.uk
mailto:candice.patten@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:Jeremy.Potter@chelmsford.gov.uk
mailto:Claire.Stuckey@chelmsford.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.chelmsford.gov.uk%2F&data=02%7C01%7Ccandice.patten%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Ce4f026ce49024db8ab3008d80eae5a6d%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637275489287081522&sdata=qYqy9q7uigUSQQE%2FJO4SU0uEa6ZpwxHTw%2B4Gvt1TBOE%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.chelmsford.gov.uk%2Fcoronavirus&data=02%7C01%7Ccandice.patten%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Ce4f026ce49024db8ab3008d80eae5a6d%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637275489287091483&sdata=Q1pfLndwFJ8P5nVOaKyOLNsN8SY%2FI4%2FPi%2Fhc05%2FFvbU%3D&reserved=0

@ Chelmsford




&mm,.,.,.m...m,...,.,.,m o






